注意:考試開始鈴響或綠燈亮前,不可以翻閱試題本

107 學年度身心障礙學生升學大專校院甄試試題本

甄試類(群)組別:二技組【共同科目】

考試科目(編號): 英文 (B2202)

一作答注意事項一

- 1. 考試時間:90分鐘。
- 2. 請在答案卷上作答,答案卷每人一張,不得要求增補。
- 3. 請核對報考甄試類(群)組別、考試科目是否相符。
- 4. 單選題共 25 題。

單選題,共 25 題,每題 4分

(B) luggage(C) routine(D) tobacco

- `	字彙題
n (A () ()	ED lights could be used up to 50,000 hours. They will save people lots of noney in the long A) bar B) jam C) run D) tie
() ()	nis park is very beautiful. It looks like a nice for a picnic. A) drug B) hall C) mass D) spot
() ()	ome plants could improve air quality by harmful chemicals from the air A) regretting B) requesting C) reminding D) removing
a (1) (1) (1)	nis company is very small. It only has three, including Tina, Jack, and Mary. A) adventures B) employees C) headquarters D) skyscrapers
	xercise has become part of Amy's daily She goes swimming every day A) grocery

 6. The elephant lifted its trunk and water on the people standing nearby. (A) screamed (B) shoveled (C) sprayed (D) stitched
 7. Please listen to her. Don't you already know what she is going to say. (A) assume (B) consult (C) deserve (D) invade
 8. Tom found some mice in the kitchen, so he set a to try to catch the mice. (A) crime (B) secret (C) trap (D) vote
 9. He his hand out for the book I offered and then put it on the shelf. (A) reasoned (B) reached (C) realized (D) refused
 10. Wendy only has a fever, so she should be better tomorrow. (A) damp (B) fatal (C) harsh (D) mild

二、綜合測驗

11-15為題組

For years now, vending machines have offered convenience to people. But
vending machines don't just sell junk food anymore. At a vending machine in the
Mondrian South Beach Hotel in Miami, Florida, guests can get than
toothbrushes and snack foods. The Mondrian Semi-Automatic, a \$250,000 vending
machine, 90 items ranging in price from \$ 5 to \$1.2 million. Among
things, the machine sells T-shirts, consumer electronics and dinner cruises.
The machine has two small screens that let customers view images and details of
each product. To make a purchase, customers swipe a credit card and make a
selection. For larger items 14 cars and apartments, the machine requires a
\$1,500 deposit.
the deposit has been paid, clerks take customers to view their item before
they make the final purchase. So don't be surprised the next time you ask someone
where she got her dress and she says, "I bought it from a vending machine."

- 11. (A) much more
 - (B) more often
 - (C) most often
 - (D) very much
- 12. (A) offers
 - (B) offering
 - (C) to offer
 - (D) which offers
- 13. (A) another
 - (B) other
 - (C) others
 - (D) the others
- 14. (A) such as
 - (B) such that
 - (C) that alike
 - (D) which likes
- 15. (A) Thus
 - (B) Even
 - (C) Once
 - (D) Then

16-20為題組

Clothes are not just clothes! Scientists are working on clothing that could actually save lives one day. Since chemical weapons still _____16___ even today, soldiers need life-saving clothes. Such clothes could keep soldiers safe _____17___ the chemical weapons, which contain deadly bacteria. Within the fibers of the life-saving clothing, nitrogen atoms attract the bacteria. The atoms then react with the bacteria _____18__ them harmless. What about the rest of us? Besides funky T-shirts and designer jeans, we may soon see clothes _____19___ produce electricity at our local clothing stores. _____20___ one scientist has developed a "power shirt." In it, fibers coated in metal rub together when the wearer moves to produce electricity. So by simply going for a stroll, you could power your cell phone for hours.

- 16. (A) be used
 - (B) be using
 - (C) get used
 - (D) getting use
- 17. (A) to
 - (B) with
 - (C) from
 - (D) for
- 18. (A) and make
 - (B) but making
 - (C) so made
 - (D) yet makes
- 19. (A) what
 - (B) which
 - (C) whose
 - (D) who
- 20. (A) Before long
 - (B) In the future
 - (C) Next
 - (D) Recently

三、閱讀測驗

Sometimes it seems that learning a language is a continuous uphill struggle. So it's hard to believe that there is a young boy who could already speak eleven languages at the age of ten! Although the official language in India is English, Arpan's parents could only speak the Indian language Hindi.

Arpan learned Hindi at a young age, and then went on to learn French, Spanish, Italian, and German at school. However, Arpan, whose teachers describe him as a language genius, was not content to just learn European languages as part of his schooling. With the aid of language-learning CD ROMS, he has taken on languages from Asia and even two very difficult languages of Africa.

In addition to his talent for language, Arpan has quite a talent for music as well. In fact, his teachers believe that it is his good ear for music that has helped him with the precise pronunciation of different languages – especially with a tonal language like Mandarin. Although Arpan has language talents, at the moment he has different ideas for his future. He wants to be a surgeon and travel the world helping people.

- 21. Which best describes the article?
 - (A) A discussion of language learning
 - (B) A news story of a language genius
 - (C) A detailed family history
 - (D) An introduction of schooling
- 22. Which language may Arpan speak most often with his parents at home?
 - (A) Spanish
 - (B) Hindi
 - (C) Mandarin
 - (D) French
- 23. Which is not given as a way that Arpan learned a language?
 - (A) From traveling abroad
 - (B) From his parents
 - (C) From school lessons
 - (D) From technology tools

- 24. How is Arpan's skill at music related to his language learning?
 - (A) He has the same teachers for both subjects.
 - (B) He uses the rhythm of music to speak.
 - (C) His musical ear helps him learn tones.
 - (D) He learns music from different countries.
- 25. According to the passage, what is Arpan going to do next?
 - (A) To be a language teacher
 - (B) To pick up a musical instrument
 - (C) To make a trip to his motherland
 - (D) To become a doctor